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Item Title: 
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SUMMARY STATEMENT: 
There are two vacant seats on the School Board that need to be filled with appointment 

BACKGROUND: 
The vacancies have been advertised with an application deadline of Thursday, April 17, 2025. 

ISSUE: 
Board Bylaw 9223 states that a vacancy on the Board shall be filled within 30 days of the seat 
being declared vacant.  The seats were declared vacant when the Board accepted the 
resignations on March 26, 2025 for Michele O’Brien and April 2, 2025 for Keenan Sanderson.  

If Steven Thomas is appointed to the Board, he will take the Oath of Office before being 
seated.  

ATTACHMENTS: 
- Steven Thomas’ Application

RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
To fill the vacant seat. 






